
The safety of our scholars and staff at our school is of paramount importance to our organization.  Given

today’s guidance from our local authorities and educational agencies, Trix Academy will be closed

from Friday, March 13th through at least April 5th.  

 

Scholars will be expected to complete work during the school closure.   Parents will be able to pick up

work packets from the school.  We will send out notices as soon as packets are available.  All scheduled

activities associated with our school have been suspended until further notice.  

 

We know some of our families rely heavily on breakfast and lunch service in our schools.  The PLA food

service team is working with our vendors to provide “grab and go” options for students who need food

during the closure.  We will update the website, PLA app, and send voice messages with details regarding

where meals will be available.

We recognize that there are many questions you may have. We will provide updated information on our

website at www.trix.mecc-academies.org or visit CoronaVirusUpdates.PhalenAcademies.org.
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